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I admit that I don't at this point know exactly what the funding in this bill goes toward.   

Nevertheless, I can say that the Coast Trail south of Gold Beach to the CA border is 

in terrible condition.  It's long overdue for some maintenance, and better yet a 

redesign through the Samual Boardman section.  I know because I walk those trails, 

and volunteer as Chairman of the Applegate Trails Association in another role.  I 

support whatever investment it takes over time to make the Oregon Coast Trail a 

quality route.   


